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Meeting Summary

The Student Affairs Committee received the final report of the SUS Student Health Insurance Task Force, presented by co-chair Lesley Sacher, Director of the FSU Student Health Center.  Task Force recommendations center on the need to establish purchasing consortia in the SUS to enable universities to purchase student health insurance policies.  The SUS Council for Student Affairs will establish a System-wide workgroup to plan for these consortia.  The report’s recommendation on graduate student health insurance coverage was amended by the Board to state that “The Board of Governors should consider the inclusion in its annual Legislative Budget Request support for full health insurance coverage for state university graduate assistants, teaching assistants, and research assistants.”

The Committee also received a report from the University of North Florida that describes a model for the delivery of comprehensive veteran student support services.

